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I do not believe that taxing the Oregon timber industry is acceptable, it is an industry 

that is very subjective to timber prices and availability of timber, as well EPA impact 

on cost of equipment. I do not believe that pollution caused by the timber industry is 

justified financially compared to the cost of upgrading the equipment. I believe that 

using lottery dollars is the best way for firefighters for extinguishing wildfires.  


